
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

STATEWIDE GENERAL NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION 
SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR RESIDUAL AQUATIC PESTICIDE DISCHARGES 

TO WATERS OF THE UNITED STATES FROM ALGAE AND AQUATIC WEED 
CONTROL APPLICATIONS 

 
The Item previously scheduled to be heard at a meeting of the  

State Water Resources Control Board  
on Tuesday, November 6, 2012 – 9:00 a.m. 

in the  
Coastal Hearing Room 

Joe Serna, Jr. Cal/EPA Building  
1001 I Street, Second Floor 

Sacramento, CA  95814 
 

is being postponed. 
 
The State Water Board will not be considering this item at the November 6, 2012 
meeting. A new date will be announced as soon as it becomes available. 

 
 

 
SUBJECT OF CANCELLED ITEM 
 
PUBLIC HEARING ON ADOPTION OF THE GENERAL NATIONAL POLLUTANT 
DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM PERMIT FOR RESIDUAL AQUATIC PESTICIDE 
DISCHARGES TO WATERS OF THE UNITED STATES FROM ALGAE AND AQUATIC WEED 
CONTROL APPLICATIONS 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS 
 
Questions regarding this notice may be addressed to Mr. Phil Isorena at (916) 341-5544 or  
e-mail Pisorena@waterboards.ca.gov. 
 
 
 
 
 October 31, 2012           
Date       Jeanine Townsend 
       Clerk to the Board 
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